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Dear Friends of  St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Parish and School,   

 
The Western spirit is alive at St. Vincent de Paul!  We are so excited to host this year’s upcoming gala at the National Western Stock 

Show grounds on April 30, 2022. Save the date as it is time to dust off your boots and grab your cowboy hat. We’re ready to  

celebrate the West … in our community with our students, teachers, parents, and parishioners.  

 The Code of  the West  

Live each day with courage.

Take pride in your work. 

Always finish what you start.

Do what has to be done. 

Be tough but fair. 

When you make a promise, keep it. 

Ride for the brand. 

Talk less and say more. 

Remember some things aren’t for sale. 

Know where to draw the line. 

 
Cowboys in the West appreciate hard work and acknowledge the sacrifices it takes to stay true to their core values. This runs parallel 

with the values we instill in our children when we choose a Catholic education.    

 
We are deeply grateful for the many partnerships and friendships in the wider Wash Park, Bonnie Brae, Cory-Merrill, Belcaro and 

greater Denver communities.  Because of  the generosity of  this community, last year’s gala was successful in covering the costs of  the 

event and the operating gap, as well as providing critical funding needed for our school to landscape the new SVdP property, send 

SVdP faculty to Nashville for retreat and workshops, and renovate our school’s gymnasium floor and needed upgrades.  

 
Our 2022 fundraising goal is $400,000. This amount will cover the gap in the school’s operating costs as well as support specified 

projects in SVdP’s strategic plan yet to be determined. Money raised in excess of  than this goal will go into savings for SVdP to  

capitalize on future opportunities.  

Today, we ask you for an investment in the exceptional St. Vincent de Paul community. Sponsorship from you, our families and busi-

nesses, will help cover the costs of  this important event.  The success of  all the efforts pre-gala and the night of, ultimately allow St. 

Vincent de Paul to continue on the amazing path both academically and spiritually for our children. We look forward to hearing from 

you on any support you can offer toward this year’s gala.  Attached are details regarding sponsorship opportunities for Saddle Up!  

Please know we are praying for you and your families.

Reverend John Hilton				   Sister Dominic, O.P.

Pastor					     Principal

For more information, please contact the Saddle Up! co-chairs:

svdpgala2022@gmail.com

Nancy Harry (303-520-1375)

Carrie Tynan (303-947-3413)

 

 
 

 

October 2020  

 
Dear Benefactors and Friends of St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Parish and School,  

 
2020 has been quite a year! We have faced many challenges, but also witnessed our community come together to support 

our mission of Catholic education. We are grateful for the many partnerships and friendships we enjoy beyond our walls 

in the wider Wash Park, Bonnie Brae, Cory-Merrill, Belcaro and greater Denver communities.  

 
Even while physically apart, our commitment to our children, families, and mission has grown stronger. Our virtual gala 

last spring raised over $500,000 and provided critical funding needed for us to adapt and resume in-person learning this 

fall.   
 
As a community that loves to celebrate, we are expanding our opportunities to support SVDP with two very special 

events.  The first, Gala in the Gardens 2.0, will be held on May 15, 2021 at the Denver Botanic Gardens. The second, 

Golf on the Greens, brings back a cherished tradition of our annual golf tournament, last played in 2016 and now 

returning September 19, 2021 to CommonGround Golf Course.  We look forward to celebrating our success and 

continuing our journey together from The Gardens to the Greens! 

 
Our 2021 fundraising goal is $350,000.  This amount will cover the gap in the school’s operating costs as well as support 

specified projects in SVDP’s strategic plan.  Money raised in excess of this goal will go into savings in order for SVDP to 

capitalize on future opportunities. 

 
Today, I ask for your investment in our unique and thriving community.  Sponsorships from businesses and families help 

to cover the costs of these critical events. This year, we are streamlining our giving and focusing on new sponsorship 

opportunities in lieu of a silent auction.  We are so grateful for the generosity of local retail businesses who have 

supported our silent auction and understand they have faced many challenges of their own this year.  As you can see in the 

attached details, we have expanded our sponsorship opportunities to include combined sponsorships for The Gardens to 

the Greens as well as a la carte options for just the Gala or just the Golf Tournament.  

 
Please know of our prayers for you and your families, 

   
 

Reverend John Hilton      Sister Dominic, O.P. 

Pastor        Principal 

 
For more information please contact: 

Melissa Regan, Gardens to the Greens Chair 

410-336-7097 

Melissa.a.regan@gmail.com 
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GRAND CHAMPIONS
 $20,000

Premier table of 10 at the gala
6 bottles of Goosecross wine on gala table  

1 bottle of Five Trails Whiskey (limited release)
Exclusive Mass on April 30 prior to gala with Father Hilton at NWSS (includes all 10 guests)

Post-Mass/pre-gala cocktail reception
Recognition as Grand Champion Sponsor on inside cover of the gala catalogue

Prominent signage and recognition at the gala and school  
Full-page ad inside gala catalogue

Promotion via event website & social media posts

Sponsor 6 teachers (or seminarians)

RESERVE GRAND CHAMPIONS
 $10,000

10 tickets to the gala
1 bottle of Five Trails Whiskey (limited release)

Exclusive Mass on April 30 prior to gala with Father Hilton at NWSS (includes all 10 guests)
Post-Mass/pre-gala cocktail reception

Recognition as Reserve Grand Champion Sponsor on inside cover of the gala catalogue
Prominent signage and recognition at the gala and at school

½ page ad inside gala catalogue
Promotion via event website & social media posts

Sponsor 4 teachers (or seminarians)

TRAIL BOSSES
 $5,000

6 tickets to the gala
Exclusive Mass on April 30 prior to gala with Father Hilton at NWSS (includes all 6 guests)

Post-Mass/pre-gala cocktail reception
Recognition as Trail Boss Sponsor on inside cover of the gala catalogue

Signage and recognition at the gala and school
¼ page ad inside gala catalogue

Promotion via event website & social media posts
Sponsor 2 teachers (or seminarians)
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WRANGLERS
 $2,500

2 tickets to the gala
Exclusive mass on April 30 prior to gala with Father Hilton at NWSS (includes 2 guests)

Post-mass/pre-gala cocktail reception
Recognition as Wrangler Sponsor on inside cover of gala catalogue

Signage and recognition at the gala
⅛ page ad inside gala catalogue

Promotion via event website & social media posts
Sponsor 1 teacher (or seminarian)

BUCKAROOS
 $1,000

2 tickets to the gala
Recognition as Buckaroo Sponsor on inside cover of the gala catalogue

Signage and recognition at the gala
⅛ page ad inside gala catalogue

Promotion via event website & social media posts

MORE INFORMATION:
Please contact the Saddle Up! co-chairs:

svdpgala2022@gmail.com
Nancy Harry (303-520-1375)
Carrie Tynan (303-947-3413)
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Scan the 

code and 

Saddle 

Up!


